

2024 has arrived! Wishing everyone a Happy New Year. A time to set goals for ourselves and possibly get our kids excited about setting their own. With a salad available every day, they can aspire to eat healthy.

We will roll out the new year with home made cinnamon rolls for breakfast, because we can enjoy a nice treat and still get those fresh cut veggies for lunch to make up for it.

The Highschool will have a couple of new options. General Tso Chicken will be offered this month, as well as homemade pulled pork sandwich on a whole grain bun.

Our Elementaries will continue with the Orange Chicken and will also be offering a homemade pulled pork sandwich on a whole grain bun.

As always, the food is free to our students! We are looking forward to offering healthy, free, yummy food to our students this January of 2024

January 15th is MLK Jr. Day, a good time to reflect on the struggles the man endured, for peace and togetherness among people.

Hope everyone's holiday season was wonderful. We'll see you on the kunch line!



Jacob Favro
Food Service Director
541-582-3234 x-2150
Jacob.Favro@compass-usa.com



Have you downloaded the Nutrislice app?

All Rogue River school menus are online, allowing families to:

- ✓ See nutritional facts for every menu item, including calories, fats, protein, etc.
- ✓ Filter for common food allergens
- ✓ Rate favorite menu items
- ✓ Plan ahead to be sure not to miss favorite meals during the week

Scan to access current online menus:



https://rogueriver.nutrislice.com/

Or download the Nutrislice App Today!

